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We’re not finished yet!! 
 

Even though we have made 
exceptional progress in terms 
of building, painting and 
organising the building of 
Rainbow Hope Centre, we still 
have major plans to improve it 
further.  

 

With all of the living areas 
completed and fully-
functioning, we have made the 
improvement of security our 
number one priority. Our aim 
is to now secure the perimeter 
of the home by enclosing the 
buildings with security 
fencing. This is something we 
have been discussing and 
planning for a while now, and 
we are hoping that the new 
team going over in August will 
be able to pull the funding 
together to get the fence up 
by the end of the year.  

 Easter Celebrations 

With all of our children being 
born again Christians, Easter 
was a joyous and exciting time 
for them! They thoroughly 
enjoyed having an Easter 
celebration together…and that 
meant an extra special lunch 
too! (See below.)  

Above: Our first delicious pineapple! 
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We have taken on three new children! Our aim is to 
care for and make a difference in as many children’s 

lives as we possibly can. Our English pound goes 
such a long way in Ugandan shillings so if you are 

able to help us with a one-off donation or a monthly 
donation (however small that may be) please contact 
any member of the charity in person, or text Andy 

on:07792651870 

We have expanded!!  

	

	

Summer HUG Ball  
 
It is that time of year again!! We 
are so excited about the upcoming 
HUG ball at Wychwood park. It is 
being held on Friday 15th June and 
starts at 7pm. There will be a 
three-course meal, a live band, a 
raffle, a disco DJ and there will 
even be a chance to buy African 
craft. It is always a fantastic 
opportunity to see how the charity 
is doing, and most importantly, to 
raise those much-needed funds 
for the children at Rainbow Hope 
Centre.  
 
There are still tickets left, so 
please bring a friend, your 
parents, your loved ones or even 
your neighbours along! Contact 
anybody at the charity for a 
fantastic evening out! (Vanessa, 
Rachel, Andy, Pete, Roy.) Tickets 
cost £30.  

Boarding  

We now have three of our children in full time boarding. We still 
continue to support these children, but this allows them to study full 

time and come back to RHC for school holidays.  


